
From: James.E.Hines@wellsfargo.com  
Subject: Wells Fargo Home Lending: 13236 Nautica Drive 
Date: Tue, 5 Jan 2016 20:08:37 +0000 

Please see our statement on this property below. 

 We foreclosed on the property and conveyed it to Fannie Mae in 2011, which ended our 
involvement in the matter.  While we complied with a subpoena related to the recent 
criminal prosecution, we have no additional information about that case and had no role in 
initiating the complaint.  

Best,  

Jim Hines 

Assistant Vice President, Consumer Lending Communications   

Wells Fargo | 10 S. Wacker Drive, 13th Floor | Chicago, IL 60606 

MAC N8405-131 

Tel 312-954-6635 | Cell 515-559-4551  

james.e.hines@wellsfargo.com  

The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.   
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